
Minutes of AGM held at Radstock Working Men’s Club 

on Friday 13th June 2025  

 

Before proceedings commenced this season’s charity donations were presented to our nominated charities. 

£600 to Kevin Boucher on behalf of NICU (Neonatal Intensive Care Unit) at RUH 

£600 to representative Paul Hewitt from Dorothy House Hospice @ Winsley. 

 

The Chairman read out minutes of the previous AGM – There were no matters arising ! 

 
Election of Officers – All were present and were duly re-elected. 
 

 General Secretary  -  Graham Whittock.  Cup Draws, Semis & Finals, Draws 

 Chairman  -  Paul Derrick.    Adjudicate in any league issues. 

 Treasurer  -  Dave Hazelton    League Fees, Prizes & Finances 

 League Manager  -  Keith Parsons  Day to day running of the league. 

 Results Coordinator  -  Neil Cradock    Receiving and entering results 

 Vice Chairman  -  Ron Edgell   Committee Duties / Stand in for Paul 

 Committee Member  -  Derek Edgell  Committee Duties. 

 
Chairman’s Report:- 
Paul reported that teams starting late was becoming an issue and urged teams to start matches on time.  

Matched that started later than 9pm were unacceptable and teams should report this to the committee, who 
would deal with persistent offenders. 

He also mentioned an incident of violent behavior at a league match on 30th April 2025. At Radstock 

Working Men’s Club between the hosts ‘617 Squadron’ and visitors ‘The Muppets’ the captain of the 

Muppets, Mark Williams, verbally and physically assaulted a member of his own team. This assault then 

progressed in to the bar and then in to the car park.  The Muppets apologized to their hosts and have since 

banned Mr Williams. The league has done likewise and have banned Mr Williams from the league for violent 

behavior/gross misconduct. 

 
League Managers Report:-  
Keith reported that going forward he would now be the first point of contact regarding all league matters and 

that he or Neil Cradock should be contacted on any results related issues. 
He also said that the ‘Cup Draw Schedule’ is now on the website for next season and advised all teams to 

check this out, as it contains all ‘draw dates’ and ‘play by’ dates for all cup draws.  The first round of the 

Knock Out Cup, Nomination Cup and the Plate would be on the website towards the end of August and that 

all teams to take note of this. 
 
Treasurers Report:- 
Dave read out a statement of accounts for the 2024-25 season and said that a full report would be available 

on the website in due course. 

 

General Secretary & Results Coordinator had nothing to report. 



 
 
 
Rule Amendments:- 
There were no proposed rule changes, although some rewording would be in order. 

 
 
Start Dates:- 
Dates for start of 2025-2026 season were announced,  3rd & 4th September 2025 
The next meeting is to be on Friday 12th September, venue TBA. 

 
 
Final Tables:- 
Pomotions & relegations were confirmed ! 

 
Any Other Business – None 

 

Presentation of Trophies & Awards:- 

The General Secretary & Chairman presented all Trophies & Awards. 

The Treasurer assisted by Neil issued monetary prizes to teams that had won them. 

The Treasurer then received any league fees for next season from teams present. 

 

Meeting Closed. 


